
My name is Andrew Marx and I support bill SB2331 because the wild horses of Theodore 
Roosevelt national park are very important for me. This herd has gone through so much in the last 
years and many people love them and visit the park just because of them. The park management 
is really not to be trusted- they are working to remove every single horse from the park. Since 
many years they are trying to get rid of those majestic animals- the newest campaign with the 
roundup and the collars and hand-injections with Gonacon was a real mess. They are aiming to 
erase the herd by making them genetically unviable. Therefore the herd needs federal protection 
badly. 

There need to be a collaboration of the Park Management with a working  group.

Thank you for your consideration

Andrew Marx


